Bar-Slan University Ramat-Gan, Israel



אוניברסיטה בר-אילן

רמת-גן

Phone **7 5 2 1 0 3** טלפון Cables UNIBARILAN

Rabbi Dr Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University Jewish Centre 131 West 86th Street New York NY 10024 USA

15th August 1976

Dear Rabbi Lamm

On behalf of the Executive Council of Bar Ilan University I take pleasure in congratulating you on your appointment as President of the Yeshiva University. We wish you much success in this very important position.

Yours sincerely,

DR ZERACH WAHRHAFTIG

Chairman of Executive Council